
 
 
 
 
 
The Occupier 
XX Umfreville Road 
LONDON 
N4 1SA 
 

 
 
Our ref: HGY/2018/2740 
Contact: Roland Sheldon 
E-mail:  
roland.sheldon@haringey.gov.uk 
Date: 10/12/2018 
Telephone: 0208 489 2038 

Dear Sir/Madam 
  
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 
 
Location:  51 Grand ParadeN4 1AG 
Proposal: Change of use from retail (A1) at ground floor level in order to provide additional 
seating area for existing restaurant at 52-53 Grand Parade, new shop front with retractable awning to no. 
51, reconstruction of flat roof of existing single storey rear extension. 
Appeal by: Mr Erkan Aksu 
Appeal Reference:  APP/Y5420/W/18/3217018 
Start Date: 07/12/2018 
 
I refer to the above details.  An appeal has been made to the Secretary of State against the 
decision of Haringey Council to refuse the planning application.  
 
The appeal will be determined on the basis of written representations. The procedure to be 
followed is set out in Part 2 of The Town and Country Planning (Appeals) (Written Representations 
Procedure) (England) Regulations 2009, as amended. 
 
We have forwarded all the representations made to us on the application to the Planning 
Inspectorate and the appellant. These will be considered by the Inspector when determining the 
appeal. 
 
If you wish to make comments, or modify/withdraw your previous representation, you can do so 
online at nsi.planning2@pins.gsi.gov.uk   if you do not have access to the internet, you can send 
three copies to 3M KITE WING, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Bristol BS1 6PN. 
 
All representations must be received by 11 January 2019.  Any representations submitted after 
the deadline will not usually be considered and will be returned. The Planning Inspectorate does 
not acknowledge representations. All representations must quote the appeal reference. 
 
Please note that any representations you submit to the Planning Inspectorate will be copied to the 
appellant and this local planning authority and will be considered by the Inspector when 
determining the appeal. You can get a copy of one of the Planning Inspectorate’s “Guide to taking 
part in planning appeals” booklets free of charge from GOV.UK at 
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/taking-part-in-a-planning-listed-building-or-
enforcement-appeal or from us. When made, the decision will be published on the Planning Portal. 
 
Yours faithfully            
 
Dean Hermitage      
Head of Planning and Enforcement  
 
 


